Atlanta Memorial Park Conservancy December 2014 Update



FROM AMPC BOARD PRESIDENT, ROXANNE GILES SMITH

As President of the Board of Atlanta Memorial Park Conservancy, I would like to share with you just how important your membership dollars are and what they have already accomplished in less than one year by supporting our Executive Director, Catherine Spillman. Her tenure has been amazing! If you are not yet a member, please go to www.atlmemorialpark.org to keep our effort going on your behalf.

Sewage Spill Oversight

Repairs are complete. Final clean up is underway.

Park Pride/Bennett Thrasher Clean Up

Click <u>here</u> to learn more about the amazing transformation.

Bitsy Grant/Platform Tennis

Thanks to APTA and leader, Freddy Goldenberg, the <u>platform tennis courts</u> will be completed by September of 2015.

PATH/Tanyard Creek Beltline and Northside GDOT Connection

More information about enhanced connectivity coming soon.

Memorial Park Tree Recompense Outcome

Through a collaborative effort with stakeholders including MPCA, the Parks Department, PATH and others, the planting of 115 trees has been diverted from Atlanta Memorial Park. During Phase I, AMPC will complete a comprehensive and thoughtful plan for future plantings in AMP.

2014 Membership Drive

Membership Drive donations have doubled in comparison to last year. If you haven't already done so, please consider making a <u>donation</u> by the end of the year.

Happy holidays to all!

Roxanne Giles Smith President, AMPC Board of Directors The Atlanta Memorial Park Conservancy's mission is to make Atlanta Memorial Park a beautiful, environmentally sensitive and sustainable park, accessible and connected to the neighborhoods and the City, by enhancing the Park, tennis and golf experiences through a collaborative process of renovation, restoration and preservation.

Atlanta Memorial Park Conservancy
PO Box 11609
Atlanta GA 30355
Phone: 678-871-0612

